From: Nelson, Olivier

Sent: 17 October 2014 14:33

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application 2014/5724/p
Afternoon

Please can this response from Flat F, 45 Maresfield Gardens be added to the file
Thanks

Olivier Nelson
Planning Officer

Telephone: 5142

From:

Sent: 16 October 2014 22:12

To: Nelson, Olivier

Subject: RE: Application 2014/5724/p

Dear Mr Nelson
Re: Application 2014/5724/p

We are the owners of Flat F, 45 Maresfield Gardens. We’d like to voice our concern with
respect to the above planning application.

We are concerned that the proposed rear extension is disproportionately large in relation to
the size of the building and its surrounding structures. We are not assured that the current
extension and excavation work will not damage the structure of our own (adjoining)
building. This damage is rarely seen at the time of construction, but rather months or even
years later. We therefore object to this application on the basis that it will compromise the
stability of our property.

Yours sincerely
Amir & Limor Chen

45F Maresfield Gardens
London NW3 5TE



